
Council Chief of Staff Update 
7/6/22 

Hybrid Council Meeting Prep 
• We are working out logistics for the 7/12 hybrid Council meeting. Let us know if 

you have any questions as you prepare to return in person. We will be sending 
out more information soon.  
 

Council Office Staff Updates 
• Debbie continues to work on neighborhood meetings, assisting constituents who 

call in, and working on the Council meeting materials. Especially with back-to-
back Council meetings this month, please allow extra time for her to get back to 
you on your requests.   

 
• Our AASPIRE interns are with us for two more weeks. They will be assisting at 

the 7/12 and 7/19 Council meetings.  
 

• I am working on the Council budget submission and will have a draft for you at 
the next CCEC meeting.  

 
Council Office Staff Hiring 

• I expect to be able to make an offer on the Legislative Administrative Assistant 
very soon. I am working on updating the onboarding plan. 
 

• The Legislative Analyst position closes on 7/18. Please share it with your 
networks. 

 
• I expect the Community Engagement Specialist position to be on the 7/11 

Finance Committee agenda for review.  
 

2023 Common Council Meeting Schedule 
• It is that time of the year again to create the 2023 meeting schedule. Our office 

will work with the Clerk’s Office and Finance to get a draft schedule together for 
you all to review.  

 
2022 Annual Surveillance Technology Reports (for calendar year 2021) 

• We are in the process of collecting reports from agencies with 11 agencies 
having already uploaded their materials to Sharepoint so far. Once they are in, I 
will create a resolution and provide you with the updated reports, similar to the 
procedure last year.  

 
Police Civilian Oversight Board 

• Interviews for an hourly administrative aide to the PCOB are going to be taking 
place next week.  
 

• The process for replacing the five Board members whose terms are expiring on 
September 30th will be starting soon. Attorney Haas has sent the alders some 
information from the Board on this topic. 


